


Future Considerations: AHAAC applauds that the new zone will not obviate other city requirements for
future development projects; rather it will provide private and nonprofit developers with an additional
tool to meet Alexandria’s affordable housing needs. Going forward, a request for increased density
under the RMF zone will trigger compliance with applicable Small Area Plans and other City plans and
policies and will need to follow established development review and community engagement processes.
Thank you for considering approval of this new zone.

Sincerely,

Robyn Konkel
Chair, Alexandria Housing Affordability Advisory Committee



